
November 7th, 2022

FromRubble to Rebuilding,
our continued Reliability &Dedication.

ToOur Hardwick Community & Valued Customers,

We hope you are well and feelingmore stable, secure, and re-established after this Summer's devastating flooding
across the state. Thank you for supporting the Poulin team in Hardwick and beyond. You are the driving force behind
ourmission and commitment to serving our communities.

I am proud to share an exciting update that has been in the works since the waters receded, allowing us to start
clearing themud, silt, and debris.While the flooding caused challenging times, wewere able to take the opportunity
tomake lemonade out of lemons.

We have completely revamped the store to serve the community and our customers better. There have been
significant improvements to the lumber yard, store interior, and structure, along with our overall layout and
improved exterior facelift.We appreciate everyone's patience and understanding during this challenging time but
want to reassure you that we are back and better than ever.

Hardwick will be fully operational again beginningMonday, November 13th.

Opening hoursMonday - Friday | 7:00 am - 4:30 pm
Wewill temporarily remain closed on Saturdays and Sundays until further notice.

Let us know howwe can best serve you and your project needs.

We'remore than lumber;We are Poulin BuildingMaterials.
Your Trusted Partner since 1936.

Sincerely,

Bill Hartman
President


